APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Linda Symes

Sent: 09 August 2020 07:51

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: Fwd: Drinking on the beach

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Graeme Howard
Date: 7 August 2020 at 19:51:05 BST
Subject: Drinking on the beach

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

| agree that granting licences for the sale of alcohol on the beach and another outlet on the pier is
total lunacy. | believe that Luke Stubbs opposed the application to allow the decking area on the
beach and believe that such an area detracts considerably from the South Parade experience. You
are correct that the pier owners are not good neighbours and | fear that as long as Vernon-Jackson
is in their pocket we will need much stronger opposition. | reside in the McCarthy and Stone
development opposite the pier and most of our residents agree that the fairground on the pier plus
the amusement arcade contribute unacceptable noise levels for residents. The council appear to
ignore the wishes of those constituents who are keeping them in a job. | hope you and Luke will
strongly oppose these licensing applications and put pressure on the minority Lib Dems to do
something about the noise levels on South Parade. | have written to both the Police and Council
regarding the incredible traffic noise caused by cars and motor cycles speeding, pulling wheelies and
having obviously modified exhaust systems. No one is prepared to do anything and | am sorry to say
that what we thought would be an ideal retirement is turning into a nightmare. | would suggest that
the leader of the council and those councillors who are responsible for this area come and sit in lour
small garden on a hot and sunny weekend and sample the incessant noise for themselves.

Regards.

Graeme Howard. (Portsmouth Council Tax Payer and Royal Navy veteran with 38 years service)





